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College of the Siskiyous Announces 2024 Commencement Ceremony 

Weed / COS – The 65th Commencement Ceremony will be on Friday, May 17, 2024 beginning at 
6pm.  College of the Siskiyous will be holding Commencement outdoors at the Weed Campus Herschel 
Meredith Memorial Stadium. Friends and family of the graduates are invited to attend. 

Commencement is a special event that marks the celebration and culmination of years of hard 
work completed by our students.  Students are not required to participate in graduation / 
commencement in order to receive their diploma / degree. Students who petition by May 1, 2024 will 
still be included in the printed Commencement Program regardless of participation in the ceremony.    

For questions regarding graduation, contact the Public Relations Office by sending an email to 
pio@siskiyous.edu or call (530) 938-5373.  For questions regarding your Petition to Graduate contact 
Admissions and Records at (530) 938-5500.  Other information regarding the 2024 Graduation event can 
be found online at http://www.siskiyous.edu/admissions/graduation.htm. 
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